DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
US ARMY RECRUITING CENTER
4244 US HWY 98 N
LAKELAND, FL 33809

REPLY TO
ATTENTION OF

April 24,2018
RCSE-TAM-3N5H

MEMORANDUM FOR RECORD

SUBJECT: Keiser University Letter

1. The United States Army Lakeland Career Center has been helping the community
of Lakeland for over a decade. Keiser University has always been a supporting
partner in our mission. It was just this year however, that Keiser University
(Lakeland Campus) and our Career Center began an expansion on this
relationship. We have participated in a Career Fair and we are looking forward to
the Summer Fest in June. We are expanding this relationship at a rapid and
successful pace for all involved. Keiser University has helped us become much-
more involved throughout the college community. The partnership between the
United States Army and Keiser University has been an extremely positive
experience.

2. Address any questions and concerns to the undersigned at (813) 789-1201.

JAMIE P. TAYLOR
SSG, USA
Lakeland Army College Representative




